
 

 

 

 

 

 

Whereas: Public works services provided in our community are an integral part of our 

residents’ everyday lives; and 

Whereas: The support of an understanding and informed residents is vital to the efficient 

operation of public works systems and programs such as streets, traffic safety, 

public buildings, delivery of reliable and safe water, storm water management and 

fleet management; and 

Whereas: Our community’s quality of life greatly depends upon these facilities and 

services; and 

Whereas: The effectiveness of these facilities and services, as well as their planning, design 

and construction, are dependent upon the efforts and skill of public works 

professionals, engineers, managers and employees.  

Now, therefore, I, John L. Chelminiak, Mayor of the City of Bellevue, 

Washington and on behalf of the City Council, do hereby proclaim the week of 

May 20-26, 2018 as: 

National Public Works Week 

in Bellevue and urge all residents and civic organizations to recognize the 

contributions that public works officials make every day to our City’s health, 

safety, comfort and quality of life. 

 

 

     __________________________________ 

         John L. Chelminiak 

           Mayor 


